Eucharistic



### MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK

Saturday, June 1, 2019

4:30 p.m. Deborah Therriault (47th anniversary)

by the Jay McCaffrey family

Sunday, June 2, 2019

7:30 a.m. Angela Sienko by her family 9:30 a.m. Donatantonio Gerardi, Jr.

by Emil & Anna Prunk

11:00 a.m. Philly Navaratne by her children

Monday, June 3, 2019

7:45 a.m. John Dulla by his family

Tuesday, June 4, 2019

7:45 a.m. Clinton B. Ryan by his mother

Wednesday, June 5, 2019

7:45 a.m. Philly Navaratne by her children

Thursday, June 6, 2019

7 45 a.m. Pat Colca by Gary Gross

Friday, June 7, 2019

7:45 a.m. Sebastian "Mike" Motta

Saturday, June 8, 2019

4:30 p.m. Helen & Jack Harris by their family

Sunday, June 9, 2019

7:30 a.m. Kathleen Balcezak & Beatrice Reilly

by the O'Reilly family

9:30 a.m. Deceased members of the Goldberg

& Castro families

11:00 a.m. Maureen & Don Kreh (50th wedding

anniversary)

#### Readings for the week of June 2, 2019

Sunday: 7th Sunday of Easter: Acts 7:55-60/Ps 97:1-2, 6-7, 9 [1a, 9a]/Rv 22:12-14, 16-17, 20/Jn 17:20-26

Monday: Acts 19:1-8/Ps 68:2-3ab, 4-5acd, 6-7ab [33a]/Jn 16:29-33 Tuesday: Acts 20:17-27/Ps 68:10-11, 20-21 [33a]/Jn 17:1-11a

Wednesday: Acts 20:28-38/Ps 68:29-30, 33-35a, 35bc-36ab [33a]/Jn

17:11b-19

Thursday: Acts 22:30; 23:6-11/Ps 16:1-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11 [1]/Jn

17:20-26

Friday: Acts 25:13b-21/Ps 103:1-2, 11-12, 19-20ab [19a]/Jn 21:15-19 Saturday: Morning: Acts 28:16-20, 30-31/Ps 11:4, 5 and 7 [cf.7b]/Jn 21:20 25

Next Sunday: Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 3:1-5/Ps 104:1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30 [cf. 30]/Rom 8:22-27/Jn 7:37-39.

Extended Vigil: Gn 11:1-9/Ps 33:10-11, 12-13, 14-15 [12]/Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b/Dn 3:52, 53, 55, 56 [52b] or Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11 [Jn 6:68c]/Ez 37:1-14/Ps 107:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [1]/Jl 3:1-5/Ps 104:1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30 [cf. 30]/Rom 8:22-27/Jn 7:37-39. Day: Acts 2:1-11/Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34 [cf. 30]/1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or Rom 8:8-17/Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 23b-26

Parish Support May 26, 2019

 Weekly
 \$6,821.00

 On-line giving
 \$1,257.00

 Total
 \$8,078.00

The second collection next weekend is the monthly offering.

#### Calendar

6/3 5:30 p.m.Haiti Ministry Mtg. -Hospitality Room

6/4 6:00 p.m. Parish Council Dinner/Meeting-Gath. Sp.

6:15 p.m. Legion of Mary—Hospitality Room

The sanctuary candle will burn this week in memory of:

Deceased Goldberg & Castro families

This is a venerable tradition and we ask you to keep them in your prayers.



#### Volunteer Thank you Dinner

Monsignor Motta invites you to a *Thank You Dinner* in your honor! The volunteer Thank You Dinner is a celebration to recognize all of our dedicated parish volunteers who graciously give of their time, talent and efforts to continue our parish ministries, committees, council, choir or religious education. It will be held in the Father Golas Gathering Space on Friday, June 14 at 6:30 p.m. Please RSVP no later than *Monday*, *June 3* so that we can order enough food. You may sign up in the Gathering Space, by email to stmarysrsvp@yahoo.com or by calling Laura Roberts at 860 673-2307. Please provide your name, ministry and phone number.

#### **Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament**

will take place this Friday after the 7:45 a.m. Mass until noon. There should be at least three adorers for every hour. Please sign up Adoration on the poster in the Gathering Space; your phone number should be included in the event of a cancellation or a funeral. If you are unable to attend, please call Bob Murphy at (860) 673-9551.

**From St. Mary's Women's Guild**: Please join us for coffee and refreshments next weekend. This will be our last weekend for this season. We look forwarding to serving you again in the fall. Enjoy the summer!

**The Legion of Mary** will take a summer break from the Peace Rosary for June, July and August. We thank our loyal parishioners that offer their prayers to our Blessed Mother. Continue your prayers and we will begin our rosary the first Saturday in September.

#### **Religious Education Registration**

Registration for the "2019 – 2020" Religious Education year has begun. *All new and returning students are required to submit a registration form.* Forms can be found in the entrances to the Gathering Space and Hart House. The normal registration period will end *June 14*<sup>th</sup> after which time tuition fees will increase and class assignments made on a "space available" basis only.

Returning Home Study students (grades 3-8) will be reassigned to the Home Study curriculum unless a change of status is indicated on the form at the time of registration.

Those new to the program are asked to provide a baptismal certificate and evidence of completion of prior religious education so that a proper grade level assignment can be made.

#### Fifth Annual St. Mary Star of the Sea Charity Golf Tournament Save the Date – September 24, 2019 Rain Date-October 1, 2019

Dear Parishioners: Save the date now for the St. Mary Star of the Sea Fifth Annual Golf Tournament to be held on September 24 at Blue Fox Run in Avon. Join the over 150 participants who last year enjoyed the event. This year's event includes golf, box lunch, dinner, and cocktails, and the chance to win fabulous prizes, all for \$125 per each golfer. Or just join us for dinner and cocktails for \$40 per individual. Over the four years since we began the event we raised \$70,000 for the House of Bread in Hartford and Ste. Therese de L'Enfant Jesus in Lilavois, Haiti. Help us to continue the growth of our event by donating gifts/raffle prizes. For more info. please see the poster in the gathering space and pick up a brochure or contact Carol L'Heureux-860-307-1199 (c), 860-675-1430 (h), c.lheureux@comast.net; George Crowley-860-674-0844 (h), 860-463-2069 (c),georgecrowley@comcast.net; Dave Popielarczyk-860-675-8884 (h), 860-922-7774 (c),djpabc@hotmail.com.

May is Mary's month. The Legion of Mary has set up Our Lady of Fatima altar in the Gathering Space. It will be there through 6/2. Please stop by and offer a prayer. Our Blessed Mother will intercede for you to her beloved Son Jesus. Rosaries and instruction pamphlets are there. Please help yourself. The Rosary is one of the Catholic Church's greatest devotions. For more info. or if you would like some help to learn the Rosary, please call: Kathy Dossot (860)673-3263.

## For Your Information

## 10th Annual Bishop Peter Rosazza Social Justice Conference

"Rooted in Faith—Reimaging Charity"

Saturday, June 8

9:00 a.m—3:00 p.m. (Registration 8:00—8:45 a.m.) Pastoral Center, 467 Bloomfield Ave., Bloomfield, Ct The Conference will focus on moving beyond charitable works to make more lasting impacts through works of social justice. Can our well-intentioned efforts do more harm than good? How can we assess our ministries so that they are truly empowering people to live in dignity. Please register by June 3. For more information you can call 860 242-5573 Ext. 2688. Forms are available on the tables as you exit the worship space.

# TEEN RETREAT

This two-night retreat at Holy Family Passionist Retreat Center offers interested teens of high school age opportunities for growth in personal faith, community building and leadership training. The retreat provides a sacred and restful atmosphere to support teens in the understanding of their Catholic faith. The retreat begins on Friday, June 21 at 7:00 p.m. and concludes with a family Mass on Sunday, June 23 which begins at 11:00 a.m. Refreshments will follow. The offering amount is \$175 however, Peer Connections will sponsor parishioners attending the retreat. For more information, go to the Youth Ministry page on stmary-unionville.org

The next *pre-baptism class* for those who have not previously attended will be held on *Thursday, June 20* at 7:00 p.m. in the Hart House. You must be a registered parish member to participate. The next class will be held in August 2019. *Please call the rectory by Tuesday, June 18 to register*.

**WESTERLEIGH FOOD COLLECTION** program will be "on vacation" for the summer months of June, July and August and resume again in September. The staff and the approximately 20 participating residents at Westerleigh extend their sincere thanks to St. Mary Parish for its wonderful support of this nutrition program. God bless you for your assistance to our neighbors in need. See you again in September!